
 

 

 

 

 

 

Ann Windle School for Young Children 
901 Audra Lane 

Denton, TX 76209 
(904) 369-3900 

 
 

 
 

Re:  COLA Grant (FY20) 
 
 
To Whom It May Concern,  
 

Application for the Denton Independent School District Head Start Program located at the  

Ann Windle School for Young Children will be submitted online via the HSES.  The amount of 

the COLA grant is $27,456.00, with our non-federal share of $5,491.00.  

 

The School Board and our district look forward to its continued work with the Head Start 

Program in serving the needs of our economically disadvantaged students and families in our 

school district.  The board authorizes those making application to submit the COLA application 

for the 2020-2021 school year.  

 

The board also authorizes those making application for any other funds for which the program 

has reasonable needs for the 2020-2021 school year.  

 

Sincerely,  

 
 
Ms. Barbara Burns 
Board President 
 


